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Attendance week beginning 

20/5/19 

 

Owls 87.5%   3 late marks  

 

Hedgehogs 98.9%  6 late marks 

 

Rabbits 88.1% 1 late marks 

  

1A 88.7%  5 late marks 

 

1B 92.8% 4 late marks 

 

2A 93.5%  1 late marks 

 

2B 91.2% 5 late marks 

 

3A 97.8%  4 late marks 

 

3B 95.0% 2 late marks  

 

4A 96.4%  12  late marks 

 

4B 93.3% 6  late marks 

 

5A 92.7% 2  late marks 

 

5B 89.1%  8 late marks 

 

6A 95.3% 0 late marks 

 

6B 92.9% 4  late marks 

 

This week we had 63 late 

marks. 7 less than the week 

before, which is a slight 

improvement – so well done. 

 

Well done to 6A who had no 

late children   

 

 

Mobile Phones 

We have recently noticed an increase in mobile phones being 

brought into school by our year 6’s.  

Although these are handed into the school office, and locked away, 

we would like to remind you that we do not allow phones in school. 

In an exceptional circumstances, a letter needs to be written to Mrs 

Taylor explaining the reason why.  

Please note the children walking to and from school on their own is 

not classed as an exceptional circumstance. 

 

Robinwood Residential 
 
Thank you to everyone who has paid next year’s Year 6 residential 
in full, or have stuck to paying the set weekly/monthly amount. 
For those who have chosen to pay the remainder in full the 
deadline with Robinwood is Friday 26 July.  
 

Please do not leave it until the last minute, as we cannot add any 
children onto the trip after this date, and we do not want 

disappointed children. 
 

                    

School Holiday 2019/2020 

This week we sent out an updated Holiday list on Parentpay. 

It has recently been announced the May bank holiday will be 

moved due to VE Day, therefore there will be no longer a bank 

holiday on Monday 4 May 2020, it will be Friday 8 May 2020.  

The local elections are Thursday 7th May 2020. 

Diary Dates 
We have had some queries this week in regards to the Y6 Leavers 
performance, and reception graduation dates.  
These are currently being discussed, and once we have finalised the 
dates we will communicate this as soon as possible.  
                          


